
How to determine if your child is in Group A or Group B 

A/B group designation also is available in HCPSS Connect. Parents/guardians may view your child’s group 

designation at any time by taking the following steps: 

1. Log in to HCPSS Connect Synergy (Links to an external site.)​ ​using parent/guardian credentials 

2. Select Student Info from the left panel 

3. Scroll down to the Other Data section to see the Student group for the attendance field. 

If after logging in you do not see the options, please confirm you are logged in with your credentials and 

not as your child. If you need additional assistance, please contact our front office at 410-313-7065. 

Group A students’ first day in person will be:  

● Monday, March 29:​ Grades 9, 12 and students attending programs at ARL 

● Monday, April 12:​ Grades 10-11 

Group B students’ first day in person will be:  

● Thursday, April 1:​ Grades 9, 12 and students attending programs at ARL 

● Thursday, April 15:​ Grades 10-11 

 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FqAMBh08-x1LKh4YEAZ30Aw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRiHn1hP0QeaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL2Nvbm5lY3QvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgPeFJPWAxddAMUhdyb2JlcnRfbW90bGV5QGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Crobert_motley%40hcpss.org%7C1c570ea3257b49740ff108d8dcedddd9%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637502261474902779%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=3R3aYkeETf2zqbk3STcXFcFCYSyCuSwjheELtW3RUNM%3D&reserved=0

